
   

  
       

 
 

 
 
  

Dear Parents of  
 
 
 
 

 October 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

We have been discussing the best way to share an update on your child’s learning 
behaviour and progress since returning to school. Whilst we value the face to face 
meetings and open learning sessions we usually hold in the autumn term, we have 
accepted that in the current climate this is not advisable for the safety of our whole school 
community. 

Teachers will shortly be writing a report to be included in your child’s Learning Journey 
record. These reports will be uploaded to your child’s page of the website as in the summer 
term. The report will share information about your child’s personal skills, English and Maths 
and will provide some feedback on next step targets and how you can continue to support 
them at home. Each child will also be completing a reflection, sharing their views on settling 
back into learning and the skills they feel they have further developed.  

Reports will be added to the website on Friday 6th November and there will be an 
opportunity for you to request a phone call or video chat to discuss this further, should you 
so wish. Staff will be available at set times throughout the week commencing 16th 
November to answer any questions you may have once you have read your child's report. 
We will be sending out an online form for completion, to confirm you have received your 
child’s report and enable you to make a comment. This form will also provide an opportunity 
for you to sign up for a call with the teacher if you would like one. 

We hope this enables us to continue our partnership working despite the challenging 
circumstances. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 Yours Sincerely,   

   

Joanne Austin  

 

Bentley CEVC Primary School 
Church Road 
Bentley 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 
IP9 2BT 
01473 310253 
admin@bentley.suffolk.sch.uk      
 

 

Copdock Primary School 
School Hill 

Copdock 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 

IP8 3HY 
01473 730337  

admin@copdock.suffolk.sch.uk      

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupDownloadAttachment.asp?GroupId%3D815478%26AttachmentID%3D923325&imgrefurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupHomepage.asp?GroupId%3D815478&usg=__m1e7I4i0j1wQYFov2NSaXwXN6ho=&h=350&w=550&sz=46&hl=en&start=3&zoom=1&tbnid=n0KgrhhMhRejtM:&tbnh=85&tbnw=133&ei=guSoT8X7OpHb4QStp4SkAg&prev=/search?q%3Dhealthy%2Bschools%26hl%3Den%26sout%3D1%26biw%3D1024%26bih%3D587%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1

